

Dear Parents,

As a Sr. High student involved in Proclaim Student Ministries at Duplain Church of Christ, your child has the opportunity to attend CIY Move. CIY Move is a high quality and high impact youth conference that DCC sends students to each year. At the core of CIY Move is the idea that students are more than just partakers in ministry, they have an important role as kingdom workers. This conference is central to much of what we do as a student ministry. Therefore, it is highly encouraged that every Sr. High student attends this outstanding event.

Like I said, CIY Move is a high-quality event. As a result, it's in high demand. Every year tickets for this summer program go on sale in October and sell out very quickly. It is my expectation that we will no longer be able to get tickets by the end of October. So I am asking everyone to plan ahead and block out the dates of **June 26-July 1**st so that their student can attend CIY Move with the DCC Youth Group.

We will be spending the week on campus at Hope College in Holland MI. Everything your child needs including food, lodging, and supervision is provided. As anyone raising a teenager knows, meeting all those needs is not cheap. CIY Move has a cost of \$319/student but, due to fundraising the church does throughout the year and the generosity of church members we're able to offer this week long event for just \$150/student. If you are sending more than one student, additional discounts are available. We want to make this event one anyone can attend. In short, we are committed to this event because we have seen it have a consistent and powerful effect on our students, and we hope you and your child will make it a priority as well.

What we need from you is this: If you know that you would like your student to attend CIY Move, we are asking you to **register them by October 10**th. You can register by filling out a registration form and making a \$50 deposit. Committing early greatly helps us as we decide how many tickets to purchase for the 2017 summer program. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to give me a call (989) 640-3242 or email me at andygoodrich37@gmail.com. If you would like to learn more about the event, you can find more information at https://www.ciy.com/move/new-to-move. Check it out, and most importantly, guarantee your child's ticket by registering right away.

In His Service,

Andy Goodrich